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Nurse Practitioner and Physician Assistant Services Reimbursement Policy for 
Minnesota Health Care Programs 

Revision: Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota and Blue Plus (Blue Cross) will begin enforcing the 
Nurse Practitioner and Physician Assistant Services Reimbursement Policy for Minnesota Health Care 
Programs effective February 1, 2023. 
 
The Reimbursement Policy was previously published with an effective date of January 1, 2023. 
 
P72-22 Nurse Practitioner and Physician Assistant Services Reimbursement Policy for Minnesota Health Care 
Programs 
 
It applies a 10% reduction to services billed by Nurse Practitioners and Physician Assistants. 
 
Products Impacted 

• Families and Children (F&C) 

• MinnesotaCare (MNCare) 

• Minnesota Senior Care Plus (MSC+) 
 
Questions? 
Please contact provider services at 1-866-518-8448.  
 

https://www.bluecrossmn.com/sites/default/files/DAM/2022-11/P72-22%20FINAL%20NP%20PA%20Services%20Reimbursement%20Policy%20MHCP.pdf
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